[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Lorraine Watling [mailto:Lorraine.watling@woodstock-tc.gov.uk] 
Sent: 15 September 2014 16:56
To: Paul Ihringer
Cc: Julian Cooper; Subject: Woodstock Town Council response to planning application 14/00049/SCOP - 1500 new dwellings adjacent to Woodstock
Dear Paul

This is to confirm that the Woodstock Town Council discussed this planning application when it met on Tuesday 9th September 2014. The Council 

RESOLVED that Woodstock Town Council opposes this scoping opinion on the grounds that the scale of the development is incompatible with the present social infrastructure and demography  of Woodstock.

Best wishes 
Lorraine

Lorraine Watling
Town Clerk
Woodstock Town Council
Tel: 01993 811216
Email: Lorraine.watling@woodstock-tc.gov.uk


